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COMING UP

MS. BRENNAN AND MS. GODFREY’S NEWS

Ms. Brennan
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Ms. Godfrey
sgodfrey@railroaders.net

518-499-0330

CONTACT INFORMATION

We hope you all had a wonderful summer and had lot's of time to relax,
enjoy the sun and get ready for a brand new school year! 

There are many brand new backpacks filled with school supplies if your child
is in need of a fresh, new backpack for the school year. If you are interested
in a new backpack please reach out to either of us:
hbrennan@railroaders.net or sgodfrey@railroaders.net and we will make sure
your child gets one!

Please feel free to reach out if you have any concerns or anything that you
would like for us to know to ensure your child has an amazing start to the
school year as we transition back! We look forward to seeing you at Open
House. 

Attendance Reminder

In order for an absence to be excused a note must be received no later than the day the
student returns to school. 

Healthy Smiles Dental 
Presentations 9/23/2024
Picture Day 9/24/2024
Open House 9/24/2024


